
From: B. Konefal [mailto:morningfire@ts.net]  
Sent: Monday, November 6, 2017 5:26 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass 
 
B. Konefal 
188 Bear Hill Road 
chichester, NH 03258 
 
November 6, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
I and my family are against the Northern Pass transmission line project. It is not a benefit to NH. It will 
cost us money we don't need to spend. It will be a blight on the NH landscape which we depend on as a 
state that gets a large amount of income from tourism. There are other ways to get poser to southern 
states besides building these ugly enormous towers through our town and many others. It has been 
consistently opposed by a vast majority, 12 to 1, of citizens at many hearings yet the will of the 
electorate is being thwarted by these large power companies. It's our state, not Canada's, or 
Massachusett's or the other southern New England states and power companies. Stop this unwanted 
project. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
B. Konefal 
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